
State of Florida 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: August 11,2003 
TO: 
FROM: Division of Economic Regulation (Brady) pb 
RE: 

Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

Docket No. 020640-SU, Application for certificate to provide wastewater service in Lee 
County by Gistro, Inc. 

Please add to the docket file the attached letter dated July 17,2003 from J. Fritz Holzberg, 
utility, to Patricia Brady, Commission staff. The letter requests additional information for 
completion of deficiencies. Staff responded by letter dated July 24,2003 (Document No 06762). 

Attachment 
cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Redemam, Kaproth) 

Office of the General Counsel (Gervasi) 
Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services (security) 



- G I S T R O  I N C .  
A FLORIDA CORPORATION 

July 17, 2003 

P.O.BOX 110 131 

34108 
NAPLES FLORIDA 

(239) 495 8089 VOICE 
(239) 495 8089 FAX 

Ms. Patricia Brady 

Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL.32399-0850 

I .  

Dear Ms Brady 

Ms Gervasi advised me to write to you regarding the few little items we still need for 
the completion of our application. To be able to obtain a title insurance as Ms Gervasi is 
requiering , I need an amount confirmed from the PSC. for how much the title insurance 
will be accepted + As soon as I will know the amount 1 will be able to order this document. 

A second item would be an updated list of the utilities in our area. As to my knowledge 
we still will need the advertising €or here we have your standard formula 
.Do we have to mail the anouncement also to the home owner in the development, as right 
now they are the customers of Bonita Springs Utilities.Should some thing more come into 
your 
mind please let me know. This time we really intend to finnish what we have began. 


